DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING MINUTES — November, 1978

The November meeting of the DKC was called to order by our President
Sharon Sawyer.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.

The Treasurer reported a total of $15, 442,77 in all accounts.
Announcements were made of various placements at shows.

Sharon Sawyer made an announcement that our time at work on the
building was needed as badly as our money — that no one is expected
to give both constantly, but a medium-sized dose of either now and then
would be greatly appreciated.

Donations have been made for the kitchen fund, for purchase of chairs,
and various other acquisitions in remembrance of Club members during

sickness and hospitalization and we encourage such gifts.

Dr. Larry Smith reported on the Fall Show. We made $570; concessions
made $281.

Pat Martin made another request for Spring Show trophies and/or money.

Marge White reminded the membership of our Puppy Clinic — members
were invited and encouraged to come and bring their dog(s).

Betty Hood gave an updated report on the Library progress.

A motion was made and passed that the $281 from concessions at the Fall
Show be donated to the Building Fund.

Another bake sale is in the making — we have made as much as $350 on past
bake sales!

Associate members voted on for regular membership:

Ray & Gloria Folley
Pat Sanford

Pat Lawrence requested leather or cloth gloves for use as tracking articles.
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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